
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist 

21st March, 2024 
 

Year 3 Cannon Hall Farm Visit 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We would like to take the Year 3 pupils on a trip to Cannon Hall Farm, Barnsley to support 
our Science learning about living things and plants. They will learn about farm animals 
and have an opportunity to see baby animals and feed these. There is also an adventure 
playground that we will have time to play on. 
 
The trip will be going on Tuesday 30th April 2024. 
 
Please ensure your child is in school promptly at 8.35am on the morning of the trip to 
ensure we leave on time and make the most of our day. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at 4.00pm. The children must wear 
trousers and their school shirt and jumper, they must also have a coat or a jacket, 
preferably waterproof. For footwear, trainers will be the most suitable, no wellies.  Please 
provide your child with a packed lunch and a filled water bottle. Glass bottles are not 
allowed at the farm. If your child has a free school lunch, school will provide one for them. 
 
The cost of the trip is £17.50 which needs to be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 19th April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Varley, Mr  Cunliffe, Mrs Juneja and Mrs Fox 
Year 3 Team 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 3 Cannon Hall Farm Visit 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the above trip and will pay £17.50 via Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________________ Class _______ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _____________________________________________________ 


